
BellSouth Interconnection Services
675 West Peachtree Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30375

927gb7743404

Carrier Notification
SN91082719

Date: January 9, 2002

To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECs)

Subject: CLECs – REVISED - Expiration of Telecommunications Access Gateway (TAG)
Application Program Interfaces (API), Versions 7.5.0.12 and 7.6.2.1 (originally
posted on November 15, 2001)

This is to advise that effective April 15, 2002, BellSouth will no longer support TAG API
Versions 7.5.0.12 and 7.6.2.1.

All migrations to a supported API must be completed by April 15, 2002.  Effective with the
posting of this letter, no implementations will be scheduled for API releases that are scheduled
to expire.

CLECs utilizing any of the above listed TAG APIs must perform an upgrade to the latest release
available at the time of migration found on the TAG Web Site.  BellSouth will allow CLECs on
the versions 7.5.0.12 and 7.6.2.1 to receive their notifications until Midnight on May 15, 2002.

Please contact your BellSouth account team representative to schedule company migrations or
if you have questions concerning this migration.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY MATEO CAYMOL FOR JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley – Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services


